
KEY PROJECT UPDATES

Greetings Orlo Vista and Westside Manor residents,

Orange County Public Works is pleased to present our Project Update newsletter which provides 
you with important information about the flood mitigation project as we enter Phase II. In 
addition to this January/February newsletter, our team has also created a web page where 
Orlo Vista and Westside Manor residents can review meeting presentations, FAQs, and past 
newsletters:

https://www.orangecountyfl.net/OrloVistaWestsideManor

If you have any questions, please call:  Orange County Public Works ● 407-836-7900

Orange County finalized negotiations with Civil/Site Engineering, Inc. for performing the 
Construction Engineering and Inspection (CEI) Services for the project. The contract was 
executed on February 3, 2023. 

Construction contract with Thalle Construction CO., Inc. will be executed no later than 
February 6, 2023. The Pre-Construction meeting will be held by the end of the month. The 
construction is expected to start early March 2023.

Orange County is coordinating with Florida Department of Emergency Management (FDEM) 
regarding the distribution of additional funding that was approved by FEMA on October 27, 
2022 to address increased project cost. 

Orange County finalized the Environmental Assessment (EA) for the Florida Department 
of Economic Opportunity’s (DEO’s) review and approval. The EA was submitted to DEO on 
January 11, 2023. We are waiting for DEO’s comments. 
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